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CommenterWords 

Dear Ms. Monroe, 
I would like to submit comments in opposition to the proposed Northern Pass Transmission line. It seems to me  

that New Hampshire will be bearing the brunt of this project versus those running Hydro Quebec and the New  

England power companies. 
 
As a resident of Campton, and someone who enjoys the natural beauty of our state, this project seems  

unnecessary given the environmental and economic dangers it presents. From digging up town main streets along  

the route (e.g., Plymouth) resulting in lost business in our local economies, to the number of towers and the scars  

they will leave on the landscape, to the vulnerability of the power grid through lack of decentralization of power  

sources, this project should not be completed.  
Best regards, 
Patrick Miller 

  

 


